
  

     

  

 

 

 
Friday 23rd September 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eythorne Elvington CP School 

 

PGL Residential 
 

This morning the Year 6 children began their PGL residential at Bawdsey Manor in 

Suffolk.  We will be sharing photos of the activities throughout the course of the 

weekend on our school Twitter account which can be accessed through the homepage of 

the school website – www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 
 

Clubs 
 

We are still finalizing the extra-curricular clubs that we are in a position to offer 

children, so these will now start from week commencing Monday 3rd October.  In 

preparation for this, letters will come home on Tuesday 27th September for parents to 

sign their children up to a club should they wish to do so. 
 

Uniform 
 

I would like to thank all parents for ensuring their children are coming to school every 

day looking fantastically smart in full school uniform including shoes.  I appreciate that 

in the current financial climate, keeping up with a growing child’s clothing needs is not 

easy so I thank you for the key part that you have played in the children returning to 

school in the manner that they have.  As the winter months draw in, you may wish to 

take a look at our uniform website at fleeces, wooly hats and coats available to purchase 

– https://logothatpolo.co.uk/store/eecp/ 
 

Chance To Shine Cricket 
 

We are now halfway through our six-week programme of cricket delivered each 

Wednesday by a coach from Kent Cricket Club.  The children have thoroughly enjoyed 

taking part in these fun sessions and I hope that when the summer comes back around, 

we will be able to benefit from the extra cricket skills. 
 

Football Match 
 

A friendly match has been arranged between Eythorne Elvington and Sibertswold 

School, this will be on 6th October at Eythorne Elvington School, letters will be coming 

home to those who have been chosen to represent the school. 

 

School Year 2022/2023 
 

Term 1 
 

1st September –21st October 

Bank holiday 19th September 
 

School Holiday 
 

24th October – 28th October 
 

Term 2 

 

Staff development day – 31st October 

1st November – 16th December 
 

School Holiday 

 

19th December – 30th December 

Bank holiday 2nd January 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

Year 6 Residential – 23rd September – 26th 

September 

Harvest Festival – 30th September 

National Poetry Day – 6th October 

World Mental Health Day – 10th October 

Black History Week – 17th – 22nd October 

School Photo’s – 18th October 

DT Day – 20th October 

Year 6 Healthy Eating Jamboree – 20th 

October 
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Football Fixtures 

 

6th October 

Eythorne Elvington 

V 

Sibertswold 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Caption describing picture or graphic. 

 

Parents/Open Evenings 
 

This year, we will once again be opening our school up for one evening on the week prior 

to Parent/Teacher meetings to allow parents to come and look through their children’s 

books.  The first open evening of this school year will take place on Thursday 3rd 

November between 3-6pm. 
 

Parent/teacher meetings will then take place during the week commencing Monday 7th 

November. 
 

Christmas Is Coming 
 

No sooner is the heatwave over and we now turn our attentions to the Christmas period 

and all that brings for a primary school.  I thought it would help parents at this point to 

have some of the key dates in advance to put in the diary and book any days off from work 

if necessary. 
 

Christmas Concert with Mr Miles– Friday 2nd December (6-7pm) 
 

Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 9th December 
 

PTA Christmas Fayre – Friday 9th December 
 

EYFS/KS1 Christmas Show – Tuesday 13th December 
 

Christmas Dinner – Wednesday 14th December 
 

School Pantomime Trip – Thursday 15th December 
 

Medication in School 

 

At the end of the last school year all medication was sent home, if your child needs to have 

medication in school, such as an Asthma inhaler, please contact the school office to 

complete the necessary paperwork to have the medication in school. 
 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 

Discovery 

Lorenzo – for wonderful joining in. 

Eadie – for always trying her hardest. 
 

Voyager 

Robin – for confidence and perseverance in English. 

Ebony-Mae – for hard work in Maths and spelling lessons. 
 

Challenger 

Freya – for working hard on being an independent learner. 

Mercedes – for being a role model for the rest of the class. 
 

Columbia 

Axel – for an amazing piece of writing on the mummification process. 

Stanley – for creating an excellent set of teeth and his knowledge of our teeth and their 

function. 
 

Endeavour 
 

Meira – for always making the right choices and being that Year 6 role model, well done! 

Troy – for an amazing effort in maths this week, well done! 
 
 

Neil Garvey 

Headteacher 

 T: 01304 830376        E: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk         W: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

 

 

 


